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January 13, 2021 
 
Greetings, 
 
The Short Term Strategic Planning Committee, a committee formed by the School Board, has been listening 
to feedback from parents and staff as we look toward the beginning of the second semester.  The information 
that has been received is that a large number of students on the modified schedule are struggling to maintain a 
level of consistency and academic progress. 
 
I have been asked to gather information for the School Board to consider.  No decisions have been made at 
this time, this will be discussed at the January 19 school board meeting  Please email me at b.lane@sau63.org 
with answers to the following questions and include: 
 

 Your child/children’s name 
 Your child/children’s grade 

 
If your child is on a modified schedule coming into school 2 or 3 days per week, please answer this 
question: 
 

My child/children are in a modified schedule right now.  If the School District stopped offering this 
option, I would want my child to move to: 
 
 A remote schedule five days per week 
 
  Or 
 
 An in school schedule five days per week 

 
The other information that I need to gather is if your child is fully remote and you want them to return 
to in school sessions or they are in school and you want to move to fully remote please reply with your 
child/children’s name and grade.  If  you want to make a change, please email me at b.lane@sau63.org. 
 
 
If you do not want to make a change from fully remote or in-school sessions, you do not need to respond to 
this letter. A recommendation will be made to the school board that no changes to schedules would be made 
for the remainder of the school year after January 25. 
 
Changes to full remote or full in school will be made on Monday January 25th.  Families will receive notice by 
Friday January 22nd on what procedures to follow if your child is making a change. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bryan K. Lane 
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